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PROFESSIONAL NURSING AND HOME SUPPORT

CALL US FOR A FREE IN-HOME ASSESSMENT

Where peace of mind had a home address™ www.wecare.ca
(250) 542-9717
3907 - 27TH ST, VERNON

(250) 832-0393
810 - 10TH ST, SALMON ARM

(250) 851-2911
200 - 418 ST. PAUL ST., KAMLOOPS

• Professional Nursing • Home Support Services
• Drug and Alcohol Testing • Occupational Health Screening

• Customized Home Care Service • Staff Screened and Insured

At the Lodge... 

LOCATION!
LOCATION!
LOCATION!

Enjoy Supportive Living in 
a rural setting only 8 minutes 
from downtown Vernon. 
Rental includes meals, 
utilities, activities and bus 
service. How convenient.
This is the place to be!

Call to book your free lunch 
and tour.

(250) 542-5661
9104 Mackie Drive,  
Coldstream, BC  V1B 1G9
coldstreammeadows.com

PH 250-558-4222
www.implant.ca

Tired of loose Tired of loose 
dentures??dentures??

Implant supported dentures 
that’s what we do best.

Dr. Karl Denk,
Pleasant Valley 

Dental Clinic

Dr. Bill Liang, 
Board Certifi ed 

American Board of 
Oral Implantology

SENIOR HOMESENIOR HOME

“Affordable”“Affordable”
Supportive - LivingSupportive - Living

Gentle WatersGentle Waters

UNITS NOW 

AVAILABLE 

STARTING 

FROM $1150 

MONTH

3309 39th Ave., Vernon, B.C.
www.gentlewatersseniorhome.com 545-3351

Book a viewing and enjoy a meal on us
• Centrally located near amenities!
• 3 balanced home-cooked meals and snacks daily

• Weekly Housekeeping
• Leisure Activities
• Medi-alert pendants
• BC Govt. Safer 

Assistance available
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BY CARA BRADY
MORNING STAR STAFF

The Meadows School Project was started by Kidston 
School teacher Sharon MacKenzie to bring students and 
seniors together. The result has been six years of learn-
ing, fun and friendship with an unexpected bonus. 

Coldstream Meadows resident Marie Firth, 93, wrote 
some stories that the students liked so much they wanted 
to illustrate them. The result is The Meadows School 
Project book series being sold to raise money so the 
project can continue.

“When I wrote The White Elephant, the children 
thought so much of it that we decided to publish it. 
We’ve sold hundreds of cop-
ies already. I so much enjoy 
having the children here that 
I want to donate the money 
from the books to the proj-
ect,” she said.

“The children are so inter-
ested in what went on when 
we were growing up and what 
we did without TV and com-
puters and cars.”

There are currently three books in the series with a set 
of 10 planned to be ready before Christmas.

“I’ve been writing all my life, I have a good imagina-
tion and I’ve travelled a lot,” said Firth, who has also 
written short stories, science fiction books and Regency 
novels.

She was born in Stettler, Alta. and was brought up in 
Vancouver where she married Ben and they raised their 
family at the coast. She received her Author’s Certificate 
for Children’s Literature from the Institute for Children’s 
Literature in West Redding, Connecticut when she was 
84. She has had poetry and stories published in chil-
dren’s magazines. Thirteen of her Christmas stories have 
been published in The Morning Star Special Holiday 
supplement. She is also an artist and has illustrated some 
of her own work.

“The stories keep mounting up and I don’t know 
what to do with them. I write in pencil first, then get on 
the typewriter. I’ve had to quit the computer. I think the 
important thing about writing for children is to have an 
imagination and a bit of humour,” said Firth, who is 
working on a story for older children set in Australia.

“I think everyone can sit back and dream and have a 
good idea and transmit it to other people so they’ll feel 
as good as you do. When I’m writing a story, I project 
to the characters what I would do in that situation. 
There’s a lot of me in all the stories. Kira (Urbas), who 
illustrated Brenda Bear, is very good at getting herself 
into the stories. I get the ideas from actual events and 

things I see in the paper or 
the news. There are so many 
stories but there’s only one 
way to write and that is to 
write and then get somebody 
to criticize it and learn from 
the criticism.”

Firth appreciates Sharon 
MacKenzie’s part in getting 
the books published.

“I give her all the credit. Without her, this wouldn’t 
be happening. I’m very happy with writing, I always 
have something to do,” she said.

Firth has established the Marie Firth Scholarship to 
be awarded to a Kal secondary graduating student show-
ing promise in writing and illustrating and going on to 
more education in these fields.

The first three books in the series are: Brenda Bear, 
illustrated by Kira Urbas; The Visitors from Quark, illus-
trated by Sean McMahon and The White Elephant, illus-
trated by Jay Boehnke, Carly Alexander, Tamara 
Andronik, Brittany Jackson, Jonathan Grant, Alex Rysen, 
Lexus Shmyr; Micah Tumlinson and Kim Wilson. The 
books have been sold in B.C., Ontario and 
Newfoundland.

For more information about The Meadows School 
Project see www.intergenerational.ca.
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MARIE FIRTH works on another in The Meadows School Project book series. She is donating all the profits from 
her children’s books, illustrated by students, to the project.

Author inspired by Meadows

“I so much enjoy having           
the children here that I want to 

donate the money from the    
books to the project."

— Marie Firth


